August 8, 2023

Public Disclosure Commission PO Box 40908 Olympia, WA 98504

Dear Public Disclosure Commission -

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the complaint filed by Glen Morgan (#140784).

The last two donations from Sandra Cavillo should have been split with her spouse for whom she shares a joint account from which the donation was drawn, Javier Cavillo. We updated the C3s from 6/5 and 6/22 to reflect that remedial fix. We will make sure to keep a closer eye on spousal splits going forward. The confirmation links for the amended reports are:

https://apollo.pdc.wa.gov/public/registrations/campaign-finance-report/110164969 https://apollo.pdc.wa.gov/public/registrations/campaign-finance-report/110164970

Thank you for the opportunity to respond. Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Jason Bennet, Treasurer People for Shellie Willis